
                                                          
 

 

 
 

 

 

Friday 5th July 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,     
 

Back by popular demand, we have secured 20 places for Year 5 children to go to Canoe Wild, 
which is based at Grove Ferry, Canterbury.  This is an exciting day trip where the children will 
canoe to the Stodmarsh Nature Reserve. The total cost, including transport is £25.00.  
 

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis with spaces being secured on receipt of 
the permission slip below. We understand this is a significant amount of money, so places can be 
reserved by handing in the permission slip. To ensure your child keeps their place, full payment 
must be given by Friday 5th April 2019, or you could risk losing your place.  
 
If you wish to pay in instalments, the following schedule is accepted: 
 
Week of 04/02/19: £5.00 

Week of 11/02/19: £5.00 

Week of 04/03/19: £5.00 

Week of 11/03/19: £5.00 

Week of 18/03/19: £5.00 

 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return to the school office 
as soon as possible. If the trip is oversubscribed, children will be kept on a waiting list. Any 
children not attending Canoe Wild will be expected to attend school as usual. 
 

Yours faithfully 

   
 Miss Kleebaum – Polar Bear Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

To the School Office – Year 5 Canoe Wild – 5th July 2019 
 

I give permission for my child… ……………………..……(Child’s Name)  in …….………………..….. 
(class) to go to Canoe Wild on Friday 5th July 2019. 

I enclose full payment of £25.00 

 

I will pay using the payment schedule 

Signed…………………………………………… Parents name …………………….………………… 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084   Fax: 01227 452510 

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
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